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25/04/2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 Theatre Visit   
 
We are delighted to be able to offer Year 6 the opportunity to visit The Apollo Victoria to watch 
the award winning Musical Wicked. The musical follows the story of the Wicked Witch, 
following her struggle for acceptance. 
 
This visit will take place on Wednesday 13th July 2022.  
 
Your child will need to bring with them: 

• Comfortable clothes and shoes. 

• Home packed lunch  

• A small snack and drink (no glass bottles or sweets) 

• A small backpack [to be carried throughout the day] 

• Any medication [including travel sickness tablets] clearly labelled with their name to be handed 

to the office prior to the visit. 

 
On the day of the visit, students need to arrive at school by 8:40am for am lessons. There will 
be an early lunch and Students will need to bring a home packed lunch (a cold option will be 
available to book via School Grid for Free School Meal students). We plan to leave the school 
at 12:15pm and arrive back at Edwinstree for approximately 7:20-7:30pm. Alternative 
travel arrangements need to be made for those who use school transport.  

 

The cost of this visit will be £36.00 per student, which includes coach hire & ticket price. 
 
Payment can be made via the school Gateway or by cash (correct amount only. Change will 
not be available) in an envelope, clearly marked with your child’s name and form and handed 
to the school office. (Please be aware the school no longer accepts cheques).  Payment and 
consent form should be completed by Friday 17th June 2020. 
 
If the cost of this visit will cause you financial difficulty, please email the office on 
admin@edwinstree.herts.sch.uk.  
 
Please click on the link below to provide consent for your child/children to attend. 
Online consent form 
 
We are also looking for a limited number of parent volunteers to accompany us on the visit. If 
you would be willing to attend, please indicate on the form link above and we will contact you 
if required. Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr. Kelly 
Head of Year 6 

mailto:admin@edwinstree.herts.sch.uk
http://www.edwinstree.herts.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@edwinstree.herts.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/r/nJ73hTE0Si

